Park & Rec Commission 4/25/90

Present: Pat Cropper, Jean LIttell, Cheryl Bavaro, Sandra Calta.

Not Present: Buzz Stewart, Judy Herrod.

Guest Present: Jeanne Nelson, Jim Harness, Pauline Olsen, Ed Olsen,

Virgina Manley, Fred Hummel, Fred Schutt, Joel Johnson

Dennis Cluff.

Pat is real concerned that there is no one to take minutes. Our secretary has not been present at the last two meetings, and still no minutes.

Sandra made a motion and was second by Jean to accept the minutes with two exceptions. Scouts should read Boy Scouts, and Dick Draper was misspelled.

Pauline Olsen gave a proposal on Stout Park for a library on the portion of land that is referred to as the Orchard. She said that the building would be approximatedly 10,000 square feet, with 25 spaces for parking. Building cost would be approximatedly \$850,000.00. The Commission decided that they would get back to Pauline as soon as the Commission has had a chance to look over Stout Park once more.

Jean reported on the walk through Stout Park, with Nathan, Al, Pat & Cheryl. There are alot of tree and a variety of plants. Thought that it would be nice to have a gazebo, up around the rock for may be a summer theater. It was suggested that the Library use the portion of land that borders Oak and Redwood, and use the Manley Arts parking lot. Sandra made a suggestion for a litterateur Art for the section that borders Pine and Oak.

Decided that we needed to have some plans, and start and finish time, from Nathan.

Cheryl handed out some Park Policies from Coquille Park & Rec Department. Sandra spoke to a Ken Nicholson from Ashland Park & Rec, and he has volunteered to come over and help us. We decided to have a luncheon on May 9th, to seek his help.

Asked if we could get some help on Richard Street Park, to get rid of debris. The City Manager has the authority and will take care of the problem.

The City Manager suggested that we need to have some direction on where the City Park & Rec Commission is going, and what our plans our.

Mayor Fred Hummel was present at the 17C School Board meeting. He felt that the Skateboard problem, should be a joint venture.

Meeting adjourned 8:50p.m.

Chey (Bavaco